
Page 1 of 1

     
 

 
 
Property Tax Relief 
 
 
 

 Property Tax Postponement for Senior Citizens, Blind, or Disabled Persons.  On September 
28, 2014, the Governor signed AB 2231 (Statutes of 2014, Chapter 703), which reinstates the 
State Controller’s Property Tax Postponement Program with some revisions.  This program will 
allow senior, blind, or disabled citizens with an annual household income of $35,500 or less and 
40% equity in their homes to apply to defer payment of property taxes on their principal 
residence.    Under this bill, applications may be filed with the State Controller’s Office 
beginning October 1, 2018 and will be accepted through February 11, 2019.  Applications 
will not be accepted prior to October 1, 2018.  For further program information, please visit the 
State Controller’s website at sco.ca.gov (select “Public Services” then “Property Tax 
Postponement”) or call toll free, 1-800-952-5661 or email postponement@sco.ca.gov 
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